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TRAFFIC CONGESTION AND CROSSING PATROL 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As we prepare to welcome you back to school, we would like to remind you that, 
due to on-going road works, traffic around school is considerably disrupted.  It may 
be helpful, therefore, to allow extra time for your journey to and from school.  It 
would be greatly appreciated if you could exercise patience when dropping off and 
collecting your children. 
 
We would recommend that, as far as possible, children are walked to school and 
home again to help ease congestion. 
 
For our new P1 parents, please be aware that there is no crossing patrol at the 
12.15 pm pick up.  
 
Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next 
week. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

L M Allen 
 
 
Mrs L Allen 
Principal 


